0wl Power - Weekly Update

Week Of: May 13 - 17, 2024
780-942-2901
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca
The school calendar can be found by clicking the link above. :)
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Did you know?

Transportation Registration - Is your Little Owl on the bus next year?
Transportation Registration is open now! Please follow the transportation link
here to register. Do you have questions about transportation, bus fees, and if
your Little Owl qualifies? Check out the links below to learn more!

o Transportation Frequently Asked Questions

o Boundaries & Eligibility

o Fees
PowerSchool Gradebook - Please continue to check your child’s progress regularly in
Gradebook. This can be accessed through the PowerSchool Parent Portal.

Coming Up Quick! Have you registered your Little Owl
o for the 2024 - 2025 school year?
May 20 - Victoria Day - no school . .
Please register as soon as possible

May 23 - STEAM Games
May 24 -Grade 1 Field Trip to Fort Edmonton Park

May 30 - Grade 3 Field Trip to Children’s Festival

to help us with the planning process.
Click here to register online! :)


https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/transportation/registration
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/download/437612
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/transportation/boundaries-and-eligibility
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/transportation/fees
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/registration
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Volunteers for Field Trips - Our Owl Grown Ups are beginning to book year-
end field trips. We will need our wonderful Owl Family Grown Ups to support
our learning journey on these trips. Sturgeon Public School division requires
all volunteers to have a current Criminal Record Check on file at the school
before the field trip. If you require a Criminal Record Check, please contact
the office and we can provide a letter so there is no charge when you take it
to the Redwater RCMP.

oP Driving Loop

Please continue to use the driving loop to drop your child off and pick your child up at the start
and end of the day. You can go around the loop as many times as needed. You are also welcome to
park in front of the school on the far side of the chain link fence (on the same side as the main road)
or in front of the green field along the road.

Thank you for your continued care and diligence in keeping all of our Owl Community safe at
morning drop-off and after school pick-up, as well as refraining from parking in front of and blocking
our neighbour’s driveways.



https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4613

